
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Parish offers a Religious Education and Sacramental Program to 

students attending local non-Catholic schools. We provide classes for the 

Sacrament of Reconciliation, 1st Eucharist and Confirmation. 

The program commences a few weeks after Term 1 starts, and is held on 

Tuesdays from 4:00-5:00pm. 

Classes are held at Our Lady Star of the Sea Church at 68 John Dory Drive, 

Ocean Grove. 

We ask parents to contact the Parish office via phone (03 5258 1673) or 

email (queenscliff@cam.org.au), before February, to register their 

child/ren on the program list. 

Local schools will be notified and, with their support, will promote the 

program within their newsletter or notice boards. 

When the ‘Parent Information Session and Enrolment of Children for 

Religious Instruction’ takes place, parents will need to bring a copy of 

their child’s baptism certificate and reconciliation certificate if 

appropriate. 

Fee: $100.00 per family. Covering the cost of books, certificates, medals 

etc. is required for enrolment. Fee subject to change. 
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Enrolments are taken within the first two (2) weeks of the program 

starting. After this time, no enrolments are accepted for the year. 

Dates for Sacraments: parents will be notified as soon as dates are set. 

Parents are asked to sign their child/ren ‘in’ and ‘out’ of each session. 

In order to comply with our safeguarding policy, program co-ordinator 

and educators must provide current a National Police Check and 

Working with Children Check. 

Parents will be notified of any program changes or additional information 

will be provided during classes. Alternatively, an email will be sent. 

For further questions or inquiries, please contact the Parish office. 


